
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Burroughs, Mark A. [mailto:Mark.Burroughs@cityofdenton.com] 
Sent: Sunday, June 30, 2013 10:06 PM 
To: Stacey Dvoracek 
Cc: gbragg@mvbalaw.com; Michelle French 
Subject: Re: P&I Review on account 32220DEN 
 
I concur that p&i waiver appears appropriate under these circumstances. 
 
Mark Burroughs 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jun 28, 2013, at 2:04 PM, "Stacey Dvoracek" <Stacey.Dvoracek@dentoncounty.com> wrote: 
 
> Good Afternoon, 
>  
> Attached is a request for waiver of P & I. The deed record is dated 04/26/2012; the ownership change 
was not done by Denton CAD and sent to our office until 05/02/2013.  Denton CAD confirmed that they 
missed the deed change. 
>  
> Please look over the documents and let me know if you believe this  
> complies with 33.011.  Upon your recommendation, I’ll send to the  
> governing bodies 
>  
>  
> Thank you, 
> Stacey Dvoracek 
> Chief Deputy for 
> Michelle French, Denton County Tax Assessor/Collector  
> http://tax.dentoncounty.com 
> (940) 349-3523 
>  
> [cid:image001.png@01CE7407.396BEB10] 
>  
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> <P&IReview_Lewis.pdf> 
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